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UPRIGHT HOOVER:  If anyone is 
having a clear out and has an        
unwanted upright hoover, the 
church would be very grateful for 
this.  Please see Sue Lorimer. 
 
LENT LITURGY:  If anyone took their 
copies home of the Lent Liturgy 
booklet last week, could they please 
bring it on Sunday as these will be 
required each week up until Easter.  
Many thanks Sue. 
 
Thank You Letter received from   
RAZOM: 
Dear Sue 
In January this year a coffee      
morning was held at your church in 
support of ‘Razom’ who support the 
Ukranian refugees in W-ton.  It was 
a cold miserable day but it did not 
deter your congregation from     
making another wonderful donation 
of £100.  This has been used to    
supply a microwave, kettles and 
women’s hygiene products.  Thank 
you for your support over the last 3 
years, it is much appreciated. 
God Bless 
Neville 
Razom Appeals & Logistics                
Co-ordinator 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL WE CAN: It has been standard 
practice in recent years to invite 
members to an Easter Sunday     
Breakfast, where we have raised 
funds for “All We Can”.  Since we are 
worshipping together with our 
friends at Cranmer this year, we shall 
not be able to organise the breakfast. 
However, we have invited a            
representative from “All We Can” to 
take part in our morning service NEXT 
Sunday, 30 March. Rebecca Byass has 
kindly agreed to join us on that   
morning and she will tell us          
something about the work being     
undertaken at present by this charity, 
which is funded largely by Methodists 
such as us. We shall have a retiring 
collection for All We Can at the close 
of this service. (Gift Aid envelopes will 
be available).  Please give generously. 
 
PARTNERSHIPS IN THE GAMBIA       
invite you to join us for Coffee, Cake 
and a Catch Up at Beckminster 
Church on Saturday, 3 May 2025 from 
2.00 - 4.00pm in the Coffee Bar.  Light 
refreshments will be served. 
 
FAIRTRADE COFFEE MORNING:  
Many thanks to all who supported 
the Fairtrade Coffee Morning at       
Beckminster last Saturday,  15 March. 
Sales were good and donations for 
refreshments amounting to £50 have 
been sent to Transform Trade. 
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